
St Bridget’s Catholic Primary School        Weekly Newsletter              Friday 19th March 2021 

 

Updates: 

We have some exciting news! As many of you 
will have seen, part of the infant yard has been 
cordoned off. We have spent many years saving 
and planning to put some kind of outdoor 
equipment on the infant yard for Years 1 and 2 
to use called Langley Castle.  

When the team have finished installing Langley 
Castle for the infants, they will then install 
another piece of equipment in the wooded area 
of the junior yard, for all the junior children to 
enjoy. 

Please look on Parent Mail for more information. 

 

Motivational Quote of the Week! 
 
“Education must not simply teach work – it 
must teach life.” 
W. E. B. Du Bois 
 
 

Important Notices: 
 
We will be holding a non-uniform day next 
Friday 26th March and we would like every 
child to bring in either chocolate or a bottle of 
wine. All donations big or small will be 
gratefully received. Your donations will be made 
into Easter hampers and raffled off. Raffle tickets 
will be on sale in classes for £1 per strip from 
Monday 22nd March. 
 
We will also be holding a 'Guess the Name of 
the Easter Bunny' competition, also £1 per go. 

 

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school:  

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website                
www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch 

  

Advance Notices: 
Thursday 1st April at 1.15pm – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

 

Monday 19th April – BACK TO SCHOOL 

Friday 28th May at 3pm – HALF TERM! 

 

Opening/Closing Times   

Nursery 8.45am – 3.15pm 

Reception, Years 1 and 2: 8.45am -2.45pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 8.50am – 3.00pm 
STARS OF THE WEEK! 

NURSERY: Dale Walker 

RECEPTION: Skyler-Rose Vaughan 

YEAR 1: Serena McCarron 

YEAR 2: Oliver Newman 

YEAR 3: Kyan Smith 

YEAR 4: Max Madden  

YEAR 5: Lily Jane Edwards Dobson 

YEAR 6: Lily Rogers 
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